AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

FRANCE AVEN

2014 NOV 13 PM 6: 31

COMMISSIONERS: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman

Kathy McDonald, Vice-Chairwoman Matthew Doucet, Glenn Fernald, Michael Lawler

ANN DEBY

SEPTEMBER 4, 2014

Avon park and Recreation met at 7:00 with members Barbara Littlefield and Kathy McDonald present. The board was unable to vote on any issues as there was not a quorum.

The board met with George Dolinsky regarding the STOYAC program. George brought some posters advertising their signup's. Carol will hang them around town for him. We will need to speak with Aggie MacQuarrie to see if she wants to continue being the Avon liaison. George will need someone to open the Civic Center for him on 9/22 for his signup's.

BEAUTIFUL ME GROUP

Use of the Civic Center for A beautiful Me to meet was approved for their weekly meetings starting October 2nd., they meet from 2:00 - 5:00.

BACKSTOP FOR CROWLEY/NETTING FOR NOONAN BACKSTOP

We are working on getting bids so that the work can done by this Fall. The board would also like to get prices to replace the backstop on the softball side of Crowley field so that we can request the money at the Spring town meeting. Hawkeye Fence will be contacted to see if they would like to bid on the backstop.

MOVIE NIGHT

It was discussed that we should add food, such as pizza, to the Movie Night next year.

LUNDGREN SIGN

Kathy will call the sign company to see how the misspelling of Lundgren on the sign can be corrected. We also have the old blue sign that was at the playground that needs the same correction to the spelling.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on September 18th.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation Commission